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I WILL ACHIEVE 

MESSAGE FROM PRINCIPAL WILKINSON 
I want to give a warm welcome to all of our students, returning and new. 
I am so proud of your commitment to being at school and working hard 
on your schoolwork. It takes motivation to get up every day, to 
accomplish what needs to get done, especially when it’s so easy for 
distractions to get in the way. Mini celebrations lead to larger 
achievements, so continue finding the motivation inside of you to be a 
part of the ALA.  
 

I also want to welcome our new ALA school family members. The ALA is 
honored to have such a dedicated and competent staff who are 
motivated by constantly learning and improving their skillset and 
instructional practice so that our students have the best opportunities 
and experiences. It takes a village, and ours is mighty.  
 

As you read and learn about all of the magical things our school is doing 
this school year, please continue to follow us on social media and on the 
website where you can find the most updated day-to-day information.  
 

We got some unique and exciting events planned this year that all relate 
to our overall school goal: student achievement. During the month of 
September, our students will participate in the 2nd annual Civics Day 
celebration in partnership with the SRPMIC Get Out the Vote initiative, as 
well as the SRPMIC Veteran’s Association. We will also host a table at the 
Fall Into Reading cosplay event.  
 

If we missed you at the Open House this year, please know I will continue 
sending home information about upcoming events and resources. Please 
don’t hesitate to contact the school with any questions. Sape! 

4: Salt River Schools Closed, 
Labor Day 
 

5: Salt River Schools Education 
Board meeting, 5:15PM 
 

6, 13, 20 & 27: Early Release at 
12:30 p.m. 
 

7: College Wear Day 
 

9 & 16: ALA Saturday School, 
8:30-11:30AM 
 

12: Community Forum, ALA 
Lecture Hall, 5:30-7:30PM 
 

13: Visit from GCU 
 

14: Fall Into Reading Cosplay 
Event, ALA Gym, 4:30-7:30PM 
 

21: Soda With Security, ALA 
Lecture Hall, 5:30-7PM 
 

25: ALA Civics Day event 
  

29: Salt River Schools Closed; 
Native American Recognition Day 

 

O’odham/Piipaash  
Phrase of the Month 

 

S’ap eñ ta:tk em ñei. 
O’odham 

 

 Nyyuum 'iiwaa xotk. 
Piipaash 

 

 I am happy to see you. 
English 

SEPT 
2023 

STUDENT SPOTLIGHT 
ALA students have weekly attendance incentives this school year; 
perfect attendance gets the student’s name entered into a drawing. 
Congratulations to these students: Nick Lewis and Johnny Perez! 

Nick  
Lewis 

Johnny  
Perez 
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REMINDERS &  
RESOURCES 

Curl up with a good book by    
visiting the ALA library. Our 
librarian can recommend 

something to suit all tastes. Or, 
check out our online library by 

scanning the QR code below with 
your smartphone or tablet.  

Questions? Contact ALA Librarian 
Irma Smith at 480-362-2071 or 

Irma.Smith@saltriverschools.org. 

COVID-19 Vaccine  
COVID-19 vaccine clinics are 
available by appointment only 
and open to SRPMIC-enrolled 
children and Community 
resident children.  
 

Call the COVID-19 Hotline at 
480-362-2603. 

Attendance 
Adult students & parents: 
Please call our attendance 
line at 480-362-2130 for all 
absences.  

 

— Malala Yousafzai 

ALA BY THE NUMBERS 

 

Week 1: 37 
Week 2: 60 
Week 3: 72 
Week 4: 80 

We are now accepting students via 
waitlist. Students interested in 
enrolling at the ALA should call the 
school: 480-362-2130.  

Let’s celebrate ZERO instances 
of confiscating vape pens and 
controlled substances for the 
first month of school!  
 

Keep it up, ALA! 

ALA OPEN HOUSE RECAP 
Thanks to everyone who came to our Open House in August. Special shout out to 
the following: School & Community Relations, EDU Social Services, NYCP Literacy 
Champions, SRPMIC Vocational Rehabilitation (Human Resources), the Salt River 
Higher Education Program, and SRPMIC HHS Diabetes Prevention Services.  
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Students and staff at the Accelerated 
Learning Academy recently celebrated their 
librarian, Irma Smith, who turned 70 and 
shared some great advice with students. 
Mrs. Smith has been working in education 
since 1976! We are so thankful for her 
passion and talents. Ske:g masik taṣ / Happy 
birthday, Mrs. Smith! Watch a video of the 
celebration, with a special message from 
Mrs. Smith, at ALA.SaltRiverSchools.org.  
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